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The meeting was called to order at 4:00 pm by Chairman Reynolds. Flag salute. Roll call. 

Present: Joe Dvorak, Debanne Macaluso, Steve Malyszka, Brian Reynolds, Donna Rothman, Beth tipping
Absent: Kevin Coyle

A motion to approve the minutes of the July 17, 2018 meeting was approved by Joe Dvorak, seconded by Donna Rothman. 

Discussion of the proposed DVMP at 63rd Street. The homeowner would like to replace the trees that were topped about three months ago. Aaron Baker from LOMAX Consulting Group stated about seven healthy, good size trees were cut down. The adjacent property had concerns and were interested in replacing the trees and enhancing the dunes. Aaron would like to bring in 12-14 foot Cedar Trees for the project that would involve a crane to hoist the trees into place but would not go on to the dunes. The homeowners are looking for immediate screening with the bigger trees. The Eastern Red Cedars will be planted in the Spring and irrigation will be provided on the property. A MOA is in progress. Motion to approve the DVMP project was made by Steve Malyszka, seconded by Donna Rothman. 

Discussion on the proposed pollinator plantings in Armacost Park. Donna Rothman went to Dr. Tedesco to show the approved list of plants. Dr. Tedesco had issues with the milk weeds plants and stated the garden did not need any more woody plant species. Suggested pollinator plants in various colors to attracted more birds and butterflies. It was also suggested to choose plants from local nurseries that have native plants instead of off a list. Brian Reynolds will be sending a letter to Scott Taylor expressing concerns for the garden. Brian stated the garden should be maintained organically with no pesticides and plants that have been chosen should come from nurseries that do not use pesticides as well. Would like to see a plan of where the selected plants will go. There was a suggestion for a walkway through the garden with small signs to show what type of plants are there. 
Adjournment at 5:05 pm. 
